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Release of Cremated Remains into the River 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the scattering of cremated remains into the South Saskatchewan River, as 

outlined in the report of the General Manager, Community Services Division dated 
July 19, 2021, be permitted; 

2. That the Community Services Division be requested to draft guidelines respecting 
the scattering of cremated remains into the river; and 

3. That work continue respecting the possibility of identifying and constructing a 
permanent, dedicated location for the scattering of cremated remains. 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on July 19, 2021, 
considered a report from the Administration regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
Report of the General Manager, Community Services Division dated July 19 2021 


